
 

 

21 January 2025 
   
OIA IRO-794  
  

   
Tēnā koe   
   
Request for information – correspondence 
   
Thank you for your request of 29 November 2024 made under the Local Government 
Official Information and Meetings Act (LGOIMA – the Act) 1987 for the following:   
 

All Correspondence regarding the Seaview wastewater treatment plant odour 
blasters from the 25 Nov 2024  

 
Your request is responded to in accordance with the Act. Please refer to the attached 
document of information that has been sourced: OIA-794 correspondence. 
Information has been removed from the collation that is out of scope.   
 
Please note that it is our policy to publicly release our responses to official 
information requests where possible. Our response to your request will be published 
shortly at https://www.wellingtonwater.co.nz/about-us/official-requests/official-
information-act-responses/ with your personal information removed.  
  
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.   
  
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to email us at 
official.information@wellingtonwater.co.nz  
  
Nāku noa, nā  
  

Network Management  
  

 
 




